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Platinum Sponsor  

Well it’s that time of year where we start getting organised for the 2016 
Football season.  Gee it only seemed like yesterday when we had our 
break up day, yet here we are back into it for yet another fantastic season. 

We all hope you all had a fantastic, safe and restful break over the school 
holidays!  

So now that the season is quickly approaching we would like to highlight 
the following key items & dates for you to keep in mind: 

 Registrations for Boys & Girls are NOW OPEN 

 Registrations are due by the 29th Feb 2016 

 Registration / Open Day is on the 7th Feb 2016 from 10-2pm 

 Mouthguard Man available at Rego/Open Day 10am – 12pm 

 Auskick Registrations NOW OPEN 

 Seeking new Sponsorships 

 New Platinum Sponsor – Bridgestone Select Doreen 

 Seeking Volunteers for various positions 

More information regarding the above items will be found in this 
newsletter. 

While the 2015 Football season had been a difficult one with the massive 
renovations going on and the use of temporary facilities all our pain has 
paid off!  We would like to thank all of our members for your patience and 
support during the renovations, we really appreciate it.  With that painful 
year now in the past – a distant memory - we can now celebrate the state 
of the art facilities we will now be using in 2016, consisting of 4 change 
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Issue #17 January 2016 

Power Sporting Club’s Newsletter  
Laurimar Football Club  

Power Cable 

Welcome back - 2016 



Silver Sponsor rooms, umpire’s rooms, first aid room, storage sheds, new canteen / bar 
and a fabulous function room.  Not to mention a huge undercover area for 
our spectators to watch our kids play football in the rain, while we can 
stay dry..... We are also told that the car park will be finished by the 
commencement of the 2016 Football season, so fingers cross that goes to 
plan. 

With these new renovations we intend on bringing back family nights, 
team pie nights, social nights and a few other ideas we have up our sleeve.  
So if you love organising functions, we would love to hear from you!  So, 
get your self-involved with our friendly, enthusiastic Social group and help 
organise our social calendar for the year.  You do not have to have a child 
playing for the club, so if you know a friend or family member that would 
love to get involved in the local community what better way….  If you are 
interested, please contact Chelsa Robson via 
communications@laurimarfc.com.au. 

The AGM held in October 2015 was low in attendance and hope we can 
rectify this and have a better numbers attending this year.  We encourage 
all of our members to attend the AGM, as it is the time for our members 
to put their hand up for any spilled committee roles and if multiple people 
have been nominated to the one committee role then you get the chance 
to have your say by making an anonymous vote on the night for your 
preferred person.  You also get the chance to hear how the club is tracking 
financially, what is on the road map in the coming seasons, including a 
Q&A session giving you our member a chance to ask the questions you 
have always wondered about….  So we do please ask that you try and 
attend this year’s AGM. 

AGM – 2015 the following committee roles were spilled: 

 Vice President  

 Secretary  

 Football Operations Manager  

 Commercial Operations Manager 

 Communications Manager 

All committee roles, except the Football Operations Manager was filled by 
the people who currently have these roles.   

The Football Operations Manager role was vacant at the time and we are 
very pleased to announce that Dave Richards was voted in by our 
members. For those of you that do not know Dave Richards he has been at 
our club for a number of years in various roles, including being involved on 
our Sub-Committee. He has a wealth of football knowledge which you will 
easily see when you get chatting to him.  Feel free to introduce yourself to 
Dave when the season gets underway. 
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Please see below our committee for 2016: 

Committee Role Name Email 

President Alasdair Walker president@laurimarfc.com.au 
Vice President Andrew Jamieson vicepresident@laurimarfc.com.au 
Treasurer Matt Funston treasurer@laurimarfc.com.au 
Commercial Operations Brett McCormack commercial.ops@laurimarfc.com.au 
Secretary Andy Richards secretary@laurimarfc.com.au 
Football Operations Dave Richards football.ops@laurimarfc.com.au 
Communications Chelsa Robson communications@laurimarfc.com.au  

We look forward to seeing you all on Sunday 7th Feb at our Rego / Open 
Day and of course we are excited with the lead up to this up and coming 
season in our new club rooms – GO POWER! 

 

 
 
 

Football Registrations are NOW OPEN for the 2016 season! 

Registrations due by the 29th Feb 2016. 

You would have received an email titled “Invitation to re-register”, with 
the required link to take you thru to the Online Registrations.  Using this 
link allows you to bypass entering in your email and password (which is 
always great to miss a step), however if you have multiple children playing 
at Laurimar Football Club the multi child discount will not apply via this 
link.  Unfortunately, there was a technical glitch in the email sent, where 
the link to register multiple children failed.  To obtain the multi child 
discount, please see the next section – Multi Child Discount. 

Online registrations are the only way that the NFL will allow our members 
to register and Laurimar Football Club do not have access to register your 
child on your behalf.   

Could you please ensure when registering your child that all your personal 
details are up to date, including your child’s medical history.  It is very 
important that our Medics are well educated with each child’s medical 
history so we ask that you take the time to ensure all details are up to 
date. 

Payment via credit card is compulsory when registering on-line. 

NFL have imposed a compulsory $25 NLF levy per child, 100% of this levy is 
sent directly to the NFL.  No family discounts apply to this levy. 

If you need to discuss other payment options (EFT, Direct Deposit etc) 
please contact our treasure – Matt Funston via 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

2016 Registrations NOW OPEN 
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Bronze Sponsor treasurer@laurimarfc.com.au, or come down to our Rego / Open day on 
the 7th Feb to make the required arrangements. 

We are asking that all children are registered by the 29th Feb 2016 as this 
allows us to organise the team list early and get kids into their respective 
teams for training in March. 

 
 
 
Laurimar Football Club is a family friendly club which provides a multi child 
discount when you have 2 or more children playing at the club in the one 
season. 
 
LFC 2016 Registration Fee: 

 Player 1 = $215 

 Subsequent Players = $195 

Please note: - No discount applies to the compulsory NFL levy of $25 per 
player. 
 
To obtain the multi child discount you are unable to use the link emailed 
today, however you can register them online via the following steps: 

 Click on the following link - 

https://reg.sportingpulse.com/regoform.cgi?aID=5442&pKey=fadf99ef31

c33fc2a236e365a6291de8&cID=71835&formID=36056 

 Select the number of children you wish to register 

 Enter your email address 

 You will be prompted to enter your password 

 If you don’t know your password – select – ‘Forgot Password’ 

 Your password will be sent to your email 

 Open your email 

 Re-set password (Now able to set your own password) 

 Go back to the registration screen 

 Enter your Password 

 Current Members will list all children linked to your email address 

 You can now start the registration process one child at a time 

 The payment screen will display: 

o $215 against the first child  

o $195 against all subsequent children 

o Remember the $25 NFL levy will be charged against each child 
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2016 Registrations – Multi Child Discount 
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If you do not use the link supplied in the email – “Invitation to re-register”, 
you can find the link to register online via our website.  Please see the 
Member Access icon on the Home screen – top right hand side. 
 

 
 
Fox Sports Pulse have changed the way you log in and now allows you to 
set your own Password. 
 
So all you need is your email address attached to your child’s profile, it’s 
also the email address Laurimar Football Club sends all the 
communications to. 
 
Please see the following steps: 

 Select the number of children you wish to register 

 Enter your email address 

 You will be prompted to enter your password 

 If you don’t know your password – select – ‘Forgot Password’ 

 Your password will be sent to your email 

 Open your email 

 Re-set password 

 Go back to the registration screen 

 Enter your Password 

 Current Members will list all children linked to your email address 

 You can now start the registration process one child at a time 
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The committee welcomes all members to attend a committee meeting, if 
you are interested please contact: 
Chelsa Robson via communications@laurimarfc.com.au  
 
Committee meetings are always held at the Club rooms. 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 

2016 Registrations – Changes  

Join us @ a Committee Meeting 
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Come down to our Rego/Open day held at our Club Rooms. 
 
If you are having issues with the Online registration process here is your chance to come down and we can 
help you thru the process.  Our treasurer will be there to discuss alternative payment options. 
 
We have some fantastic SALES on Merchandise, so come down and have a look.  We will release a list of 
what is on Sale later in the week. 
 
The Mouthguard Man will be there between 10am – 12pm to fit your child’s mouthguard, remember he only 
has Cash only facilities. 
 
It’s also a chance to catch up with Coaches and Players 
 
It’s going to be a great day, so please show you support come on down and have a free sausage on us! 
 

 

Rego/Open Day – 7th February 2016 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

2016 Auskick Registration NOW OPEN 



 
 
 
 
At this stage the NFL have announced the first Junior game will be held on Sunday 10th April 2016 
 
Our coaches that have been appointed for 2016: 
 

                               
 
Once again a huge thank you to all our coaches for putting their hand up to coach our kids. 
 
Our club and each team can’t operate unless parents put their hand up to volunteer their time to help out 
with various jobs, so I hope all parents get involved and help out our coaches and team managers.   
 
 
 
 
 
Laurimar Football Club are pleased to announce our new Platinum Sponsor – Bridgestone Select Doreen. 
 
Bridgestone Select Doreen are located on the corner of Yan Yean Road and Bridge Inn Road and have been 
involved with our community since they first opened.  So please show your support and pop on down and 
see them down at Bridgestone Select Doreen & Carwash. 
 
 

 
 

2016 Footy Update 

New Platinum Sponsor 2016 



 
 
 
 
 
Sponsorship has always been an important aspect of support for any local sporting club.  With the projected 
growth we envisage, it will become even more important as we continue our journey to maintain an 
environment for our kids and their families to feel supported, but also explore avenues to enhance their 
sporting experience and keep them involved for years to come.  As such, our sponsorship packages offer 
exceptional value and opportunity to raise your provide within the community and beyond.  We welcome 
sponsor ship for all packages as well as any offers whether its cash donation, goods for raffles or player 
awards. 
 
Please visit our website to see our sponsorship packages. 
 
If you or you know a company that would like to sponsor Laurimar Football Club, please contact Brett 
McCormack via commercialops@laurimarfc.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We say on a regular basis our club can’t operate without people volunteering their time to help Laurimar 
Football Club & our / your kids to play football. 
 
We currently have an awesome group of people that help our club year in and year out, which we are more 
than thankful for.  It proves that these amazing group of people love what they do as they continue to come 
back each season, they have all formed a great friendship and bond by doing so.   
 
Laurimar Football Club need our group of volunteers to grow this year and we are calling for people to come 
and get involved in any area of the club that you are interested in.  The more people we get volunteering 
their time the less time each person has to spend to get our club running like a finely oiled machine.   
 
If you are thinking about or you are interested, please contact Chelsa Robson via 
communictions@laurimarfc.com.au to discuss further. 
 
The following roles are available: 

 Social Club 

 Cleaner 

 Volunteer co-ordinator 

 
Again, as stated above we have many positions available so please show your interest and we can discuss the 
best role fit for you. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you!  
 

Can you be a Sponsor for 2016 

Can you help us in 2016? 
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Useful Links 

Laurimar Football Club www.laurimarfc.com.au 

BH Prestige Homes www.bhprestigehomes.com.au 

Morrison Kleeman www.morrisonkleeman.com.au 

Jetts Gym www.jetts.com.au 

Leisure Pools www.leisurepools.com.au 

Impact Refrigeration www.impactrefrigeration.com 

Midas Greensborough www.midas.com.au 

In 2 Physio www.in2physio.com.au 

 

 

 

 

NFL www.nfl.org.au  

Masters Football www.mafv.com 

DVBA www.dvbasketball.com.au 

Kiddy Kapers www.kiddykapers.com.au 

In 2 Physio www.in2physio.com.au 

Eagle Security                      www.eaglesecurity.com.au 

P & T Carroll Electrical www.ptcarroll.com.au 

Spring Homes www.springhomes.com.au 

Body well Osteopathy www.bodywellostopathy.com.au 
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